Woodland Class's Weekly News



W/B 8th November 2021

This week has been all about Remembrance Day. We shared a Remembrance Day sensory story every day all about Poppies. We tried to observe 2 minutes silence on Thursday, and we did really well!!! We also joined in a sensory session for the poem 'Flander's Field's.' We made our own Poppy display and explored lots of red material.

We have also started a festivals contact dance session, which we will repeat throughout the term.

Next week is all about birthdays! We will be thinking about celebrations and also learning about the Sikh Guru Nanak, as it is a celebration for the anniversary of his birth next week. Guru Nanak was the founder of Sikhism.

We have planned our official opening of the sensory garden. Invites have been sent out, so please reply ASAP!

In class we are celebrating Children in Need on Thursday 18th, come in yellow, anything Pudsey or your own clothes! We will have a Pudsey party! Monday 15th is Odd Socks Day! Wear odd socks and donate £1.

Don't forget we are on INSET Friday 19th November and Monday 22nd. School will be closed for all pupils.

You should have received a letter regarding pupil photos, any questions please email class.

Well done to Minahil for being our star of the week. Minahil has been happy and positive all week. She has engaged in every activity and loved interacting with staff.















Celebrating
Remembrance Day,
exploring red, making
poppies, and joining in 2
minutes silence!